
Side Table

Small: 54.5D x 21.5H cm 
Tall: 40D x 52.5H cm 
Large: 62.5D x 32H cm

Designer: Ini Archbong 
Collection IV

Lacquered side table with 
carrara marble top and 
brass plated steel ring.

Lacquered base available 
in any RAL K7 Classic 
Colour.

Please contact us to find  
out more about all the        
colour options available.

Above products: 
Small lacquered in 
SIKKENS SN0267, 
Tall in SIKKENS SN0282 
and Large in SIKKENS 
SO0565.
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Side Table

Small: 54D x 21H cm 
Tall: 39.5D x 52H cm 
Large: 62D x 32H cm

Designer: Ini Archbong 
Collection IV

Ceramic side table with 
carrara marble top and 
hand painted gold glazed 
ring.

Ceramic base available in 
a choice of Glossy glazes.

Please contact us to find  
out more about all the        
colour options available.

Above products: 
Small Glossy Lead Grey, 
Tall Glossy Vintage Green 
and Large in Glossy Tea 
Pink.
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